
Just be - Always Ready, So That Others May Live...

 Nicolet Search Team
Always Ready, So That Others May Live

October 2003

Annual Meeting Date:   January 8th, 2003

The Meetings are at 7:00pm,  Thursday Nights

Officer’s - Meet at 6:30pm to set the agenda

October 9th Meeting

The meeting was held at the Mountain Ambulance
Station.  The following is a brief of the minutes:

U Financial - $28.34
U Training set for October 25th

U Equipment needs
U We discussed what we should do with the trailer,

lettering, internal modifications
U Identification badges
U Fund Raisers
U Meeting attendance

Team Roster

On the back side, please find the Team Roster.  If there
are any changes that need to be made, please let Andy
or Tim know.  This is the only way we have of
contacting you during a callout.  The easiest way is to
e-mail Andy @ elmera@ez-net.com.

Alert Procedures

Alerts will be made a little different, as some of you
may have noticed.  We will use a computer forwarded
voice mail when ever possible.  This will allow us all
time to get mobilized.  Please let Andy know the phone
number(s) you would like added to the database.

Team Status

A concern that has been plaguing the Team this past
year is the lack of attendance to training and to
business meetings.  If you no longer have the time or
the desire to be a part of the Team, please let Andy or
Tim know so that you may be dropped from the roster.

Team Training

Mark on your calendars, October 25th, 2003.
Headwaters Search & Rescue Team will be conducting
training at Bear Paw Scout Camp that weekend.  Our
training committee has set up Team training in
conjunction with Headwaters on that day.  Please plan
to attend.  The training should be about 4 - 6 hours
long, so you should have plenty of time left in the day.
We will get started about 0830.  Bring all you gear and
get ready to go a looking.

New Members

We have three new potential members, April & Jesse
Landwehr and also Matt Miller.  Short of the necessary
voting, they are all pumped and ready to go.  When you
see them, give them a big welcome.

Fund Raiser’s

A big thanks to Don & Carol B., Don S., Tim, Lynn,
Jesse, Matt and Andy for the fund raiser at the
Lakewood Super-Valu on October 11th.  We were able
to raise $315.  We also raised $68 at the brat fry at the
Shawano Walmart.  We decided that the local fund
raisers worked the best.

Remember - It’s getting cold out there, be sure to have your winter gear ready to go.  Add that extra
candy bar to your pack, that extra pair of socks and the that orange stocking cap...
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